
VILLAGE OF LAKEVIEW 
DDA Meeting 
June 14, 2017 

 
Village Manager Gallagher called the DDA meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Members Present:   Jim Draper, Kevin Griffith, Gary Dolbee, Greg McKenna, Molly Perusse, Ranny 

Leppink 
 

Members Absent: Barb Huttinga, Ed Winter, Ed Jonaitis 
 
Also Present:  Shay Gallagher, Pam Main 
 
Guests:   Jourdan Lindsey 
 
Leppink moved and Griffith seconded to approve the agenda as presented.   Motion carried. 
 
Public Comments:   None 
 
Village Manager Gallagher reported on the Property Transfer Agreement, which is in the process of 
being reviewed. 
 
Village Manager Gallagher discussed the snow removal process.   The DPW now clears all sidewalks in 
the Village.   He recommends the DDA to cost share for maintenance, man power and salt. 
 
Leppink moved and Draper seconded to have the DDA cost share for snow plowing with the Village.   
Motion carried. 
 
Façade Grants were discussed.   Griffith moved and Dolbee seconded to continue with the Façade Grant 
process and allocate $30,000 with $5,000 per grant.   Motion carried. 
 
The deadline for the Façade Grants will be July 4th so the DDA may review applications on July 12, 2017. 
 
Manager Gallagher indicated he would like to work on sidewalks within the Village.    He will present 
information at the July meeting that will include Act 51 requirements. 
 
Manager Gallagher noted he is working on the grant for Lakeshore Drive.    The master plan and 
recreation plan needs to be completed.   Property discussed was the Bucholtz property by Lakeside Park 
and the property owned by Lakeside Auto (which has a new owner).   
 
A DDA employee was discussed.   A suggestion was presented which includes hiring an employee to 
water and deadhead flowers in the DDA section of the Village.    Manager Gallagher will present 
information at the July meeting. 
 
Leppink moved and Perusse seconded to adjourn at 6:48 p.m.  Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Pam Main 
Village Clerk 


